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Dear parents, carers and staff, 

As part of the NSW Government’s record $1.5 billion investment in maintenance and local 
upgrades this financial year, planning is underway for significant improvements to the school 
hall, bathrooms and critical electrical infrastructure at Davidson High School.  

Works will include: 

● replacement of the hall ceiling 
● new ventilation system 
● creating an additional storeroom 
● basketball hoops and backboards 
● internal painting 
● refurbishment of student bathrooms and changerooms 
● flooring refurbishment 
● audio-visual system upgrade. 

These upgrades are valued at more than $2 million and are expected to begin this year. 

More information   

We will keep the community updated and provide more information as it becomes available.  

If you have any questions about this project, please contact the NSW Department of 
Education during business hours on the contact details below. 
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